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Christmas Craft Workshops


Mrs. Ford and Miss Butler will be running a Christmas craft workshop on December 4th at 10 am and 2pm.  Please feel free to pop along and join in even if you haven’t signed up.  Please note that children must be accompanied by an adult to take part in this session.  Nursery will run as normal alongside.


�








Thank you


A huge thank you to everyone who took part in Sharing Week.  You are all amazing!  I would also like to say thank all of the parents who attended the 2 workshops which discussed ‘what we do and why’ and ‘Learning Journals’.


�














Christmas Performance for 3-4’s


Our Christmas performance will take place in at St. George’s Church on the 9th of December.  The morning performance will be 10.30 am – 11.15am and the afternoon performance 2.30 pm – 3.15pm.


If any parents would like to volunteer to help us take the children to the church please see Mrs. Parker.  If you wish to take your child straight home from the church you must sign them out.  Tickets are still on sale in the office at 50p.  


THERE ARE NO LUNCHES THIS DAY.


�








Winter Clothing


As it is getting colder can you please ensure that your child is wearing warm clothing as we still go out to play, including a coat with a hood if possible, hats and gloves.  Could you also put your child’s name inside too as we have a few that are the same.
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Christmas Fair


We are holding a Christmas Fair in our Lodge on Wednesday the 16th at 8.30 am and again at 3pm.  You will be able to buy a multitude of Christmas items made by our lovely children.  Come along with your pennies.


�





Panda Group Cake Stall


A huge thank you to everyone


 We made £39.85 from the cake stall.   Staff would like to thank the Panda group for providing the cakes and everyone who donated.


�





Christmas Party


Christmas party day – Wednesday 16th December.


Can children come in dressed in their party clothes please?  If they are staying for lunch we will put an apron on them.  Santa will be coming to the party.  A list will go up for you to sign up for what type of food you would like to bring in soon.
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Singing around the Campfire


Our 2 year olds will be singing their Christmas songs around the campfire on Tuesday the 15th of December at 11am and 3pm. Come along and share in the fun.
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Souter Lighthouse Trip





Please remember 2.5 days beginning of the week and am children are going on the 1st and 2.5 days at the back end of the week and pm children are going on the 3rd.    There will be no lunches on either of these days as we will all be bringing a packed lunch.  Therefore there will be NO PM nursery on the 1st and NO AM nursery on the 3rd.


 �








Have a fantastic December 


School breaks up on Friday the 18th of December and re – opens on the 5th of January as the 4th is a Staff in service training day.


    �








PTA Christmas Fair at East Boldon Infants


We are grateful to East Boldon Schools PTA for their continued support and fundraising. The school calendar, Christmas cards, mugs and tea-towels have sold well; thanks to all who bought them. Calendars can still be purchased from the school at £6 each.


The PTA will be holding the Annual Christmas Fair in the Infant School on Thursday December 17th from 3:30pm – 5:30pm.  A Christmas jumper day to support this event is to be held on Friday 11th December when you can bring in donations for the tombola. More information about the Christmas Fair will follow.
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